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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am opposed to the proposed ‘tea hut’ on the quarter deck in Robin Hood’s Bay.
As a resident of the village for most of my life and now raising two young children here, it worries me as to
where the cafe is proposed to be.
It has to considered how busy it gets down Bay in the summer months.
The quarter deck is currently a lovely place to sit with an ice cream or fish and chips and enjoy the unspoiled
view, however with a cafe situated there, with queues of people lining up on the quarter deck, that is going to be
completely spoiled. It will no longer be a relaxing, peaceful area for people to enjoy.
The excess litter is obviously also a concern. We are very lucky to have a clean beach which is not polluted with
lots of plastic and rubbish, and quite frankly I would like it to stay that way. In summer the bins are already
overflowing so what is going to happen to the extra waste?

Kind Regards,
Rebecca Oliver
Laburnum Avenue
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